
Addendum #1 

Request for Proposals FOR 9-1-1 DISPATCH SERVICES 
 

Purpose of this Addendum: 

This addendum is issued to notify all prospective proposers that the deadline for submission of 
proposals has been extended by two weeks, from August 8, 2025 to August 22, 2025 at 4:00 
PM (PST). 

The extension is being provided because Exhibit B – East Palo Alto Standard Agreement for 
Contractor and Professional Services was inadvertently omitted from the original RFP 
release. 

Exhibit B is now attached to this addendum and shall be considered an essential part of the 
RFP package. Proposers are expected to review the document in full and ensure compliance with 
the agreement’s terms as part of their proposal. 

All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged. 
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